
March 29, 2020 

Hello Everyone, 

As we move into the second full week of Home Learning, I pray for the families and friends of 

those who are sick and suffering. These are trying times but our faith in the Almighty will get us 

through this. Here are some updates. 

1. All teachers are now using Google Classroom for instruction, teaching, demonstration 

videos, tutoring, and submittals of assignments. 

 

2. Catapult Learning will reach out to those students who have previously signed consent 

forms to continue the tutoring of our young men in English, Mathematics, and Science. 

They will contact students through emails. 

 

3. All Seniors are to send to Mrs. Duckett and Ms. Everage their homeroom teacher name, 

their name and T-shirt size to enable Mrs. Duplantier to order the shirts. Once the T-shirts 

have arrived, the logistics for their distribution will be shared at the appropriate time. The 

design to be used was voted upon by the Seniors through Mr. Howard. 

 

4. All St. Augustine events have been placed on hold. Graduation Ceremonies, and all other 

events and activities, or in discussion and have yet to be finalized. Once decisions have 

been made, information will be shared by the school at the appropriate time. Future updates 

will follow. 

 

5. Mrs. Duckett and Ms. Everage have been using Google Voice to reach out to our families. 

This will be ongoing. Teachers are using the same platform to reach out to parents and 

guardians. Teachers will never call your son directly. All calls will be made to parents or 

guardians only. If you allow a teacher to speak to your son, the conversation must be held 

with you listening in on the call. 

 

6. All graded assignments and/or assessments, except those that were submitted late or were 

otherwise noted by the teacher, should be ready for view through your portals by 8:00 a.m. 

Monday morning, March 30th. 

Please visit the school’s website at staugnola.org to keep up with current and pertinent 

information concerning school operations, finance, news updates, and etc. 

May God grant peace and blessings to you all. 

Yours in Christ, 

G. R. DeBose 

Principal 

mailto:staugnola.org.?subject=St.%20Augustine%20High%20School%20Customer%20Service%20

